
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  December 22, 2003 

 

SUBJECT: Revision to Class “ZZ” Liquor License 

 

 

Please find attached an Ordinance revising the Class “ZZ” liquor license.  

This class is for package sales of beer and wine only, as an adjunct to a 

convenience store with gasoline sales, which at the time of said convenience 

store’s annexation to the Village, had a valid DuPage County liquor license.  

This ordinance adds a dedicated cash register solely to the sale of beer and 

wine, with no other merchandise being sold. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 


